
Notice of
Proposed

Acquisition

The Candlestick Point State Recreation Area (SRA), as well as the broader
Bayview, is significantly impacted by vehicular homelessness.  As part of the
City’s effort to address the encampment crisis in the area, the Department
of Homelessness and Supportive Housing is proposing to open a Vehicle
Triage Center in an unused parking lot at Candlestick Point SRA. 
Please join us for an upcoming community meeting to learn more about the
proposal, ask questions and share your perspective. Submit your questions
here: https://tinyurl.com/CPSRAQA

Safe Parking Proposal:
Candlestick Point SRA

For more information

To learn more about the
upcoming community meeting,
go to:
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-
involved/notices/

Register for the meeting
here:https://tinyurl.com/BSafe
Park

Community Meeting

Please join us on Thursday,
September 9th at 5:30 p.m.
for a neighborhood and
community stakeholder
meeting to learn more
about HSH’s proposal for a
vehicle triage center at
Candlestick Point. 

https://tinyurl.com/CPSRAQA
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
https://tinyurl.com/BSafePark

